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THE 2020 CENSUS

IT IS IMPORTANT! 
The Census guides billions of dollars in annual spending on 
hospitals, schools, emergency services, roads and more, and each 
person missed will cost our community thousands of dollars over 
the next decade. Participation helps your community!

IT IS SAFE!
The Census is only a few questions long, and your answers are 
protected by federal law. The Census Bureau cannot share your 
information with anyone, including other federal agencies. 

IT IS EASY!
Much of the Census will be conducted online, with mail and 
phone responses also accepted. In-person follow-ups will 
help make sure we count everybody. Look for instructions on 
participating beginning early in 2020! 

The U.S. Constitution mandates a 
count of everyone in the country 
every 10 years, regardless of age, 
gender, race, income, housing 
or immigration status. The next 
Census Day is April 1, 2020. This is 
your chance to be counted!


